
 

      
 

Brenda Henning 

 

Brenda Henning joined the UMRC-Porter Hills Foundation Board of Directors in 2024, bringing 

over two decades of financial experience to the Board. A wealth advisory executive at 1834, a 

division of Old National Bank, Brenda oversees a team of financial advisors covering Michigan, 

Indiana, Wisconsin, Minnesota, and Kentucky.  

 

Brenda graduated from Siena Heights University with a bachelor’s degree in business 

administration and management and has since earned many financial security certifications. Prior 

to her career at 1834, a division of Old National Bank, Brenda served as Vice President at the 

Foresters Financial Phoenix Branch and as Senior Investment Advisor for Foresters Financial 

Farmington Hills Branch. 

 

Over the years, Brenda has engaged in significant volunteer work, including mentoring 

University of Arizona business and finance students to help them prepare for jobs. Brenda has 

also worked with the Boys and Girls Club in Honolulu, Hawaii to beautify and improve their 

playground equipment. In addition, she has assisted in a facilities upgrade for a hospice in 

Antigua and helped build over 200 bicycles for disabled children in Ireland. Working with a 

forestry group in Spain, she also helped plant new trees on more than 300 acres. 

 

The UMRC-Porter Hills Foundation is delighted to welcome Brenda’s compassion as a volunteer 

as well as her expertise in finance to its Board. 


